
















 
From: Cllr Sharon Tolan (MCC Laytown/Bettystown MD) <sharon.tolan@members.meathcoco.ie>  
Sent: Friday 4 December 2020 09:44 
To: Ethics Registrar <EthicsRegistrar@meathcoco.ie> 
Cc: Robert Collins <Robert.Collins@meathcoco.ie> 
Subject: Disclosure of Conflict of Interest 
 
Dear Ethics Registrar, 
  
I write to advise that at the Special Planning Meeting on Thursday 3rd December 2020, I 
disclosed a potential conflict of interest regarding Motion No 17 in Chapter 4, Economic & 
Employment, and withdrew from the meeting as appropriate. 
  
This potential conflict of interest is related to the lands near/adjacent the potential site of a 
port in Gormanston.  Some of the land involved is in the ownership of my husband's uncle 
Mr Seamus Murphy. 
 
On the same day, at the beginning of the discussion on Rural Development, I also disclosed 
the same conflict of interest in relation to Submission No MH-C5-123.  The quarry in 
question is in the ownership of my husband's uncle Mr Seamus Murphy.  This Chapter was 
deferred until next week at which point I will repeat my disclosure an withdraw from the 
meeting as appropriate. 
  
This advisory note is intended to up-date my Register of Interests and ensure my compliance 
with the Ethical Framework for the Local Government Service. 
  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Cllr Sharon Tolan 
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